Headteacher's Award



Congratulations to the pupils above who received the Headteacher's Award this week.

Punctuality & Attendance

Well done to **Year 3** for their attendance this week **(100%)**, which was well above the 96% expected for all children!



The best class at arriving to school on time this week was **Year 2 and Year 3** so 'Punctuality' Owl, Ollie, will spend 2 days in each class next week.

May Day Bank Holiday

Reminder school will be closed on Monday (7th May) next week for Spring Bank Holiday. School will be open as normal on Tuesday 8th May at the usual time.

Vauxhall Primary School Newsletter 1st May 2018

Follow us on twitter: @Vauxhallprimary



Vauxhall Primary School, Vauxhall Street SE11 5LG 020 7735 4535 office@vpscc.org.uk

Article 5

Your family has the responsibility to help you learn to exercise your rights, and to ensure that your rights are protected.

Warmer weather



Please ensure that your child wears a hat and sunscreen (if appropriate) for the warmer weather. It would be also be helpful if you could provide your child with a water bottle so they can stay hydrated throughout the day.

Swimming Gala



Wyvern Swimming Team (Ashmole, Vauxhall and Wyvil Schools)

Three Vauxhall pupils took part in a swimming gala held at Streatham and Clapham Preparatory School on Wednesday. A big "well done" goes to Ethan who came second, Ellie, who came third and Ayman who came fourth in the heats. The girls' relay team were second overall.